
 

 

Capital Improvement Project Summary: 

Wurzbach GST No. 1 Replacement 

2800 U.S. Hwy. 281 North      San Antonio, TX 78212      210-704-SAWS (7297)      saws.org 

 

About the Project 

The Wurzbach Pump Station, located at the corner of Wurzbach Road and Evers Road on San Antonio’s Northwest 
Side, is home to a 7.5-million-gallon water storage tank that has significant internal corrosion. Because of its 
condition, the tank no longer meets current safety and quality standards set by the Texas Commission on 
Environmental Quality (TCEQ), American Water Works Association (AWWA), and OSHA.  To ensure reliable water 
service and protect public health, the tank will be replaced. This proactive investment will help avoid costly future 
repairs and extend the life of the facility. 

 

When Will Work Occur?  

The project is expected to go out for bids in August 
2025, with construction anticipated to begin in 
September 2025. 

 

What to Expect  

•The existing 7.5-million-gallon ground storage tank will 
be safely taken down. 
 
•A new 7.5-million-gallon tank will be built in its place, 
along with related components like an overflow 
structure, inlet and outlet piping, valves, and site 
grading. 
 
•The project also includes some electrical work and 
updates to the system that helps monitor and control 
the tank’s operation. 

 
 
 
For more information:  
Cecilia Picazo 
SAWS Sr. Government Relations Coordinator   
210-233-3750 
cecilia.picazo@saws.org 
 
 


